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Is Recruitment Enough?

Recruitment and retention of Indigenous students within STEM is now a priority for many post-secondary institutions across
Canada. While many universities now employ a specialized Indigenous recruiter, most lack a retention counterpart. In this

presentation we will discuss ways the mathematical community can work together to better support Indigenous students
admitted into STEM programs.



